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Try out a Lincoln to support Hospice

	Fines Ford Lincoln in Bolton will be holding a Lincoln Test Drive event this Saturday (June 11).

The public is invited to take a Lincoln out for a test drive. For every test drive, Lincoln Canada will donate $50 to the Bethell

Hospice Foundation. The event will run from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Pre-registration is recommended, but not required. To register or for more information, visit www.lincolndriventogive.ca/en/bethell

There will be only one donation per household. Those taking a test drive must be at least 18 years of age and have a valid driver's

licence.
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